
MAYOR’S REPORT 

AUGUST 9, 2024 

 

 

• Met with Town staff and Solicitor on various issues 

• Zoom call with IPA Staff about comprehensive planning process 

• Attended Planning Commission and Resiliency Committee meetings 

• Met twice with Canal Water Quality Committee Liaison and Chair 

• Attended Coffee and Conversation event and Movie on the Beach 

• Met with Chief Lovins and Town Manager Hartman on staffing issue 

• Met with Council members Bartholomew and Keefe re: long-range capital plan 

• Made Council’s recommended changes to committee guidelines 

• Prepared Mayor’s monthly newsletter 

• Responded to resident emails 

 

 


